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January 5, 2015 

 

 

Judith Benton 

38 Kenwood Parkway 

Saint Paul MN 55105 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 38 Kenwood Parkway, Assessment No. 1502T  

 

Dear Ms. Benton: 

 

This is to confirm that per your request, your appeal in the above-referenced matter has been 

rescheduled to Tuesday, March 3, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.   The City Council 

Public Hearing will be continued to Wednesday, March 18, 2015 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 

Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Karl Mueller 

 Chanel Rockymore 
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